
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 6, 2002 
 
 
Ms. Kathy Mixon 
4609 W. 4th Street 
Hattiesburg, Mississippi  39402 
 
 
Dear Ms. Mixon: 
 

I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 
Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  

 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to see a community’s enthusiasm and support for its schools. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 6, 2002 
 
 
Mr. Dennis Basham 
3418 Hardy Street 
Hattiesburg, Mississippi  39401 
 
 
Dear Mr. Basham: 
 

I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 
Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  

 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to see a community’s enthusiasm and support for its schools. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 6, 2002 
 
 
Mr. Donald Scott 
24536 Arcadia Road 
Pass Christian, Mississippi  39571 
 
 
Dear Mr. Scott: 
 

I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 
Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  

 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to see a community’s enthusiasm and support for its schools. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 6, 2002 
 
 
Ms. Charlotte Derby 
307 C Sweeny Drive 
Biloxi, Mississippi  39531 
 
 
Dear Ms. Derby: 
 

I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 
Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  

 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to see a community’s enthusiasm and support for its schools. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 6, 2002 
 
 
Mr. Scott Stradtner 
12816 John Williams Road 
Moss Point, Mississippi  39562 
 
 
Dear Mr. Stradtner: 
 

I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 
Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  

 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to see a community’s enthusiasm and support for its schools. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 6, 2002 
 
 
Dr. Claude Roberts 
119 Croesus Street 
Biloxi, Mississippi  39530 
 
 
Dear Dr. Roberts: 
 

I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 
Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  

 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to see a community’s enthusiasm and support for its schools. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 6, 2002 
 
 
Mrs. Angelique White 
14754 John Clark Road 
Gulfport, Mississippi  39503 
 
 
Dear Mrs. White: 
 

I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 
Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  

 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to see a community’s enthusiasm and support for its schools. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 6, 2002 
 
 
Mr. Chris Bunch 
886 McGowan Drive 
Southaven, Mississippi  38671 
 
 
Dear Mr. Bunch: 
 

I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 
Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  

 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to see a community’s enthusiasm and support for its schools. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 6, 2002 
 
 
Ms. Cimmie Jordan 
318 Spratley Avenue 
Biloxi, Mississippi  39531 
 
 
Dear Ms. Jordan: 
 

I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 
Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  

 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to see a community’s enthusiasm and support for its schools. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 6, 2002 
 
 
Mr. Cooper Hogue 
1202 11th Street 
Pascagoula, Mississippi  39567 
 
 
Dear Mr. Hogue: 
 

I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 
Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  

 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to see a community’s enthusiasm and support for its schools. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 6, 2002 
 
 
Mr. Tommy Saunders 
1105 E. Cherokee Glen 
Ocean Springs, Mississippi  39564 
 
 
Dear Mr. Saunders: 
 

I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 
Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  

 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to see a community’s enthusiasm and support for its schools. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 6, 2002 
 
 
Mr. Anthony Malis 
2004 Greycliff 
Gautier, Mississippi  39553 
 
 
Dear Mr. Malis: 
 

I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 
Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  

 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to see a community’s enthusiasm and support for its schools. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 6, 2002 
 
 
Mr. Joseph Strevel 
60131 South Hatley Road 
Amory, Mississippi  38821 
 
 
Dear Mr. Strevel: 
 

I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 
Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  

 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to see a community’s enthusiasm and support for its schools. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 6, 2002 
 
 
Colonel Francis Bergan 
105 Penny Court 
Ocean Springs, Mississippi  39564 
 
 
Dear Colonel Bergan: 
 

I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 
Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  

 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to see a community’s enthusiasm and support for its schools. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 6, 2002 
 
 
Mr. Jerry Hooker 
255 Front Beach Drive, #30 
Ocean Springs, Mississippi  39564 
 
 
Dear Mr. Hooker: 
 

I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 
Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  

 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to see a community’s enthusiasm and support for its schools. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 6, 2002 
 
 
Mr. Philip Marasca 
1712 Beth Circle 
Gautier, Mississippi  39553 
 
 
Dear Mr. Marasca: 
 

I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 
Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  

 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to see a community’s enthusiasm and support for its schools. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 6, 2002 
 
 
Ms. Leigh Uselton 
15240 Royal Street 
Gulfport, Mississippi  39503 
 
 
Dear Ms. Uselton: 
 

I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 
Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  

 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to see a community’s enthusiasm and support for its schools. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 6, 2002 
 
 
Mr. Herb Stott 
6865 State Boulevard Extension 
Meridian, Mississippi  39305 
 
 
Dear Mr. Stott: 
 

I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 
Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  

 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to see a community’s enthusiasm and support for its schools. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 6, 2002 
 
 
Mr. Donald Eaker 
3202 St. Francis Street 
Pascagoula, Mississippi  39567 
 
 
Dear Mr. Eaker: 
 

I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 
Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  

 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to see a community’s enthusiasm and support for its schools. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 6, 2002 
 
 
Lt. Colonel John Switzer 
11087 Bayou Bernard Road 
Gulfport, Mississippi  39503 
 
 
Dear Lt. Colonel Switzer: 
 

I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 
Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  

 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to see a community’s enthusiasm and support for its schools. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 6, 2002 
 
 
Mr. K. Saunders 
2116 Vaughandale 
Gautier, Mississippi  39553 
 
 
Dear Mr. Saunders: 
 

I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 
Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  

 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to see a community’s enthusiasm and support for its schools. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 6, 2002 
 
 
Mr. David Witt 
11483 Magnolia Estates Lane 
Gulfport, Mississippi  39503 
 
 
Dear Mr. Witt: 
 

I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 
Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  

 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to see a community’s enthusiasm and support for its schools. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 6, 2002 
 
 
Ms. Suzanne Hamburg 
4905 6th Place 
Meridian, Mississippi  39305 
 
 
Dear Ms. Hamburg: 
 

I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 
Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  

 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to see a community’s enthusiasm and support for its schools. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 6, 2002 
 
 
Ms. Melanie Ware 
156 North Brooks Street 
Pontotoc, Mississippi  38863 
 
 
Dear Ms. Ware: 
 

I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 
Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  

 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to see a community’s enthusiasm and support for its schools. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 6, 2002 
 
 
Mr. Les Ferguson, Jr. 
12230 Five Oaks Drive 
Gulfport, Mississippi  39503 
 
 
Dear Mr. Ferguson, Jr.: 
 

I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 
Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  

 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to see a community’s enthusiasm and support for its schools. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 6, 2002 
 
 
Ms. Krystal Davison 
2406 Avenido Del Pinar 
Gautier, Mississippi  39553 
 
 
Dear Ms. Davison: 
 

I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 
Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  

 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to see a community’s enthusiasm and support for its schools. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 6, 2002 
 
 
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Dobbs, Jr. 
3421 Seabass Road 
Gautier, Mississippi  39553 
 
 
Dear Mr. and Mrs. Dobbs: 
 

I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 
Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  

 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to see a community’s enthusiasm and support for its schools. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 6, 2002 
 
 
Mrs. Cathy Schmucker 
3101 Neptune Drive 
Gautier, Mississippi  39553 
 
 
Dear Mrs. Schmucker: 
 

I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 
Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  

 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to see a community’s enthusiasm and support for its schools. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 6, 2002 
 
 
Ms. Patty Terry 
2506 Calle De Feliz Street 
Gautier, Mississippi  39553 
 
 
Dear Ms. Terry: 
 

I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 
Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  

 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to see a community’s enthusiasm and support for its schools. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 6, 2002 
 
 
Ms. Elizabeth Strong 
306 Ballentine Street 
Bay St. Louis, Mississippi  39520 
 
 
Dear Ms. Strong: 
 

I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 
Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  

 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to see a community’s enthusiasm and support for its schools. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 6, 2002 
 
 
Ms. Debbie Roach 
424 34th Stret 
Gulfport, Mississippi  39507 
 
 
Dear Ms. Roach: 
 

I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 
Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  

 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to see a community’s enthusiasm and support for its schools. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 6, 2002 
 
 
Mayor Seren Ainsworth 
P.O. Box 1800 
Ocean Springs, Mississippi  39566 
 
 
Dear Mayor Ainsworth: 
 

I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 
Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  

 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to see a community’s enthusiasm and support for its schools. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 6, 2002 
 
 
Ms. Lorene Bosarge 
4010 Sherwood 
Pascagoula, Mississippi  39581 
 
 
Dear Ms. Bosarge: 
 

I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 
Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  

 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to see a community’s enthusiasm and support for its schools. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 6, 2002 
 
 
Ms. Donna Miller 
P.O. Box 3243 
Bay St. Louis, Mississippi  39521 
 
 
Dear Ms. Miller: 
 

I want to thank you for writing me regarding the funding of education in 
Mississippi.  I want to first assure you that education remains my top priority.  

 
My office was required by state law to announce mandatory reductions to 

education funding this past February.  It is the Legislature’s responsibility to appropriate 
money, but the Governor is charged with “balancing the checkbook.”  I vetoed the budget 
last spring when it was passed by the Legislature because it was built on overly optimistic 
revenue projections.   

 
Working together during this past legislative session, the Legislature and I 

reached common ground on several priorities that are important to the citizens of 
Mississippi, including educating our children, creating jobs and protecting our 
communities.  The Legislature increased its initial budget recommendation for education 
to equal that of mine, which fully funds the teacher pay raise, funds the Adequate 
Education Program at its current level, and provides school supplies for our teachers.  We 
have to give our schools and our teachers the tools for success, not unfunded mandates.   
 

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding education funding with me.  It is 
always encouraging to see a community’s enthusiasm and support for its schools. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:  klr
 


